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The BAIS has instituted many changes in requirements for the next catalog year:

1.  Students will no longer be required to earn a C- in upper-division courses; instead a C average across all upper-division courses is required.

2.  Students are no longer required to earn a C- in STAT 152; a passing grade will suffice.

3.  Core curriculum for both the Natural Resource and Social Science emphases are again identical, and BIOL 341 and GIS 320 are now also required for all students.

4.  EDU 330 will no longer count as a core psychology course elective in the social science emphasis.

General catalog changes:

1.  The catalog description for the program has changed and both emphasis areas are described under the degree program.  

2.  Learner outcomes for the BAIS in general have been revised and new outcomes were developed for each emphasis area.

3.  Courses that have not been taught in recent years have been de-activated including some in anthropology, history, and psychology as requested by the VPAA.
